
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 
Deputy Fire Marshal J. E. Boisseau 
Colonial Heights Fire and EMS 
P. O. Box 3401 
100-B Highland Ave 
Colonial Heights, VA 23834 
(O) 804-520-9376 (F) 804-520-9302 (O) 804-520-9300 
boisseauj@colonialheightsva.gov 
 

VEHICLE FIRE 
 

On April 9, 2011 about 12:30 AM the fire department was called to the rear of 

Flowers Bakery 3221 Boulevard for a vehicle fire.  The vehicle was fully involved 

in fire when units arrived.  The vehicle was a 1993 Honda Accord Teal in Color 

with Virginia temporary tags.  No one was with the vehicle.  An investigation is on 

going.  If anyone has any information, they are asked to contact the Fire 

Marshal’s Office at 804-520-9376 or boisseauj@colonialheightsva.gov. 

 

 

CCCiiitttyyy   ooofff   CCCooolllooonnniiiaaalll   HHHeeeiiiggghhhtttsss      
FFFiiirrreee,,,   EEEMMMSSS   aaannnddd   EEEmmmeeerrrgggeeennncccyyy   MMMaaannnaaagggeeemmmeeennnttt   

A. G. Moore, Jr.                                                                
Fire Chief                                                                   
David A. Salot 
Deputy Chief 

Public Safety Building 
100-B Highland Avenue • P.O. Box 3401 

Colonial Heights, VA 23834 
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